
QUESTION TAKEN ON NOTICE 
 
ADDITIONAL ESTIMATES HEARINGS: 11 February 2013 
 
IMMIGRATION AND CITIZENSHIP PORTFOLIO 
 
(AE13/0158)  PROGRAM – Migration Review Tribunal and Refugee Review 
Tribunal 
 
 
 
Senator Cash (Written) asked: 
 
With reference to Recommendation 7 of the Lavarch Review – “Replace the 
pre and post constitution case staff support structures with end-to-end case 
support consistent with the restructure of the Registries. “  At the October 
2012 Estimates, the advice was that this process was almost complete.  
When was this restructure completed?  What feedback has been received as 
to what impact that restructure has had thus far? 
 
 
Answer: 
 
See response to Question AE13/0157. 
 


